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Dear Recipient, 

I am writing to apply for your legal summer internship in 2024. I am currently in my third year of business and law at University College Dublin.

I am particularly interested in working with Byrne Wallace because of its prestigious reputation in the legal and business community. I believe, my proven skills and competencies would enable me to both learn and contribute to Byrne Wallace. I find the firm’s diverse range of practice areas immensely intriguing, and I am particularly drawn to its partner-led approach. As someone who thrives in collaborative environments, this aspect of Dillon Eustace is especially appealing to me. I am keen to develop and progress in the professional world with a firm whose values align with my own and would very much appreciate the opportunity to explore commercial law in greater depth through your prestigious summer internship program this summer. 

I have a passion and enthusiasm for commercial law and hope to commence a career in commercial law because of its dual-faceted nature. I chose business and law, as I had a strong interest in both subjects. Commercial law allows me to apply my theoretical legal knowledge and in doing so, effect tangible results that are played out in the commercial sphere. I believe I would suit the dynamic nature of commercial law - dealing with different issues and ever-changing landscapes in the business world energises me. My studies to date in contract law, EU Economic Law, and business simulation in particular, have pointed me in the direction of commercial law. I have developed a passion for solving intrinsic legal problems through developing my analytical skills and then applying these to real business issues.

In addition to my studies, I am a member of the Irish senior women’s hockey team which is a semi-professional and part-time programme. Involvement in the squad has enabled me to gain exposure to and participate at the highest level of team sports. This environment has provided me with incredible experience with working in teams and communicating effectively and efficiently while also refining my time management skills. The team environment has helped me to form and build strong communication and interpersonal skills which are important in the professional world.

I look forward to hearing from you and would welcome the opportunity to discuss my application in greater detail.

Sincerely, 

Aoife Glennon
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